
Attention Class of 2023, Students and Parents 

Senior Chats will begin the week of September 26th.  Chats will occur with Seniors and Guidance Counselors during the student’s 

English class.  Students who do not have an English course on campus will need to contact Mrs. Paterson, Senior Guidance 

Counselor, to schedule a meeting with her individually. 

Senior Chats are held each year to ensure the following topics are discussed, however the list below is not all inclusive. 

• Graduation requirements will be met by May 2023 (credits, GPA, state testing) 

• Online course requirement met in Economics course 

• Important Senior Dates to remember 

• Merit/Scholar Designation criteria (not a graduation requirement) 

• FAFSA (Federal Application for Student Aid) - opens online October 1st  

• Bright Futures Requirements (community services hours, ACT/SAT scores and GPA requirements) 

• Post-Secondary Planning (colleges, universities, vocational, military, employment) 

• Senior Parent Night – October 18th 6:00-8:00PM at WHS Media Center 

• Scholarship opportunities and when to start inquiring and applying 

Flyers for most of the above-mentioned will be sent home with students during Senior chats.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wakulla County School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, gender, age, disability, marital status or genetic information in its 

educational programs, services or activities, or in its hiring or employment practices. The district also provides equal access to its facilities to the Boy Scouts and other 

patriotic youth groups, as required by the Boys Scout of America Equal Access Act. Questions, complaints, or requests for additional information regarding 

discrimination or harassment may be sent to: The WCSB Equity Coordinator, Lori Sandgren, Executive Director of Human Resources, 69 Arran Road, Crawfordville, 

Florida 32327; 850.926.0065. lori.sandgren@wcsb.us 


